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Council Report 
For the Meeting of May 23, 2019 

To: Council Date: May 3, 2019 

From: Andrea Hudson, Acting Director of Sustainable Planning and Community Development 

Subject: Update Report - Proposed Amendments to Land Use Procedures Bylaw No. 16-028 

RECOMMENDATION 

That Council give first, second and third readings for the attached Land Use Procedures Bylaw. 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 

At the May 2, 2019 Committee of the Whole Meeting, the Committee of the Whole passed a motion to 
move the proposed Land Use Procedures Bylaw amendments forward to be considered at a meeting 
of Council with the following direction to staff: 

"1. Direct staff to, if possible, incorporate into the bylaw changes on the notion that for City 
initiated rezonings, a sign be included on the property where the property owner is willing. 

2. That staff give consideration as part of amendments to the bylaw to allow the installation of a 
temporary sign in proximity of the parcel." 

Staff have revised the proposed bylaw amendment to incorporate these two items into the changes. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Rob Bateman 
Senior Process Planner 
Development Services Division 

Andrea Hudson, Acting Director 
Sustainable Planning and Community 

Report accepted and recommended by the City Manager: 

List of Attachments 

• Proposed Land Use Procedures Bylaw Amendment (No. 19-037). 
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